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October 2021 

Year 3/4 Greenbank – Drama After-School Club 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

Christmas is fast approaching and we are looking forward to celebrating this in Years 3 and 4! After a wonderful 

contribution to a whole class drama session, your child has been offered a main role and we would like to invite them 

to attend an after-school Drama Club. The Drama Club will be run by Miss Bibby and will give your child the chance to 

have fun developing their drama skills and experience being in the prestigious Castle Hill Drama Company, in 

preparation for a Christmas performance. Once again, this will be filmed for your viewing pleasure. 

Drama Club will start after half term on Tuesday 2nd November and continue until the final session on Tuesday 7th 

December. The club will run until 4pm and collection will be at the front gate. 

 

If your child is able to attend these after-school clubs, please complete the attached reply slip and return it to your 

child’s class teacher by Monday 1st November. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

CHPS Team 

 

 

 

 

 

Greenbank Year 3/4 Drama Club – Reply Slip 

 

 

Child’s name: _______________________________                      Child’s class: _________________________________ 

 

 

My child will be collected by: ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Emergency contact details: __________________________________________________ 

 

 

I understand that my child will be filmed and that this video will be shared securely with the parents of children in 

Year 3 and 4. 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________________________ 
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